
Rotary Club of Everett, MA
December 17, 2009
     The Gears
Present: Steve, Mike, Jen, Tyler, Marge, Rich A., Dick O., Bobby. Lou, Ann, Janet, Carol, Tim, Chrissy, Joe, Rich O., Judy
Please Note: if you are taking the bus to President Steve's house and then to the Pops and back, you must be in the back of City Hall by 12:05pm at the latest.  the bus leaves at 12:15pm, but please be there in plenty of time.
Principals from Everett schools were at today's meeting to accept gift cards for needy children and families.

We will not meet again until January 7th.  Several speakers are being planned for the upcoming months, so attendance is important.

Happy Dollars: Janet for her daughter being accepted early decision to Colby College to play hockey; Joe for his sons coming home for holiday break and also for being in Florida over the weekend; Marge on the birth of her first grandson. 

PLEASE READ:

We had a board meeting prior to our regular weekly meeting and discussed the cost of dues and the lack of Club participation. It is disheartening to have a handful of members at meetings, especially since we are a Club of 32 members. If you have not attended meetings lately, please come back to Rotary. We are a service club and cannot engage in much service with only a few active members. I am certain that each one of us can attend at least a meeting a month.  there are members who we haven’t seen all year. PLEASE MARK YOUR CELENDAR AND JOIN US.

Best wishes for a Happy, Healthy, and Joyous Holiday Season. 

